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ANIMA Funds plc (the Company) 
ANIMA SGR S.p.A. (the Manager) 
 
 
Notice to Registered Shareholders of 
 
ANIMA Medium Term Bond – Share Class Silver 
ANIMA Star High Potential Europe – Share Class Silver 
ANIMA Trading Fund – Share Class Silver 
(together, the Share Classes) 
 
  
14 May 2024 
  
 
Dear Shareholder,  
 
This letter is to inform you that, with the aim of a streamlined naming of the Company's Share 
Classes reflecting consistency of terms relevant to Share Classes, it is intended that the 
following referenced Share Classes be re-named.  
 
Renaming of Share Classes 
 

Fund Name Original Name of Share 
Class 

Revised Name of Share 
Class 

ANIMA Medium Term Bond Silver R 

ANIMA Star High Potential Europe Silver R 

ANIMA Trading Fund Silver R 

 
The renaming of Share Classes will be effective as of 29 May 2024. 
 
This notice will also be available at www.animafunds.ie. 
 
 
If you have any queries or if any of the above is not clear you should seek advice from your 
stockbroker, bank manager, legal adviser, accountant or other independent financial advisor. 
 
Capitalised terms used in this notice shall have the same meaning ascribed to them in the latest 
version of the Prospectus available at www.animafunds.ie unless the context otherwise 
requires. 
 
We thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Board of Directors of ANIMA Funds Plc 


